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Common Cause Supports New Heroes Act in the House and Urges Senate to Pass it  
 
September 28, 2020 
 
Dear Representative: 
 
On behalf of Common Cause’s 1.5 million members, we write in strong support of the new Heroes Act, including 
$3.6 billion for our elections. The COVID-19 pandemic has created not only an economic and health crisis, but 
also a crisis to our democracy. With just five weeks until Election Day, Congress must immediately pass a new 
relief package that invests significant resources in our democracy so all voters can have their voices heard and 
votes counted. 
 
Congress must ensure that we can vote, be counted, and be connected throughout this crisis and beyond. We 
urge the House to quickly pass this legislation, and then the Senate must immediately do so as well. Thank you 
for protecting the health of our democracy, while simultaneously ensuring public health and strengthening our 
economy.  
 
Sincerely, 

          
Karen Hobert Flynn 
President 
Common Cause  

http://www.commoncause.org/

